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12 Feb 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope that you have all been able to enjoy the snowy weather with your families this 

week.  

 

We have been working hard to make sure that our remote learning on our website at 

www.redgates.croydon.sch.uk has plenty of interesting activities for you to enjoy with 

your children. If you have any additional ideas or requests, please let your class 

teacher know during your weekly phone call. 

 

We really do appreciate that you have done amazing work with your children while 

staying at home to keep safe. From the work sent in to class teachers, we can see 

that your children are enjoying their time with you. 

 

Over the half term break, our staff are being offered the COVID vaccine to support us 

in our efforts to keep as many classes open as possible. I am hopeful that we will be 

able to open more classes soon and await the government announcement due on the 

22 February, to help us prepare for after 8 March.  

 

As we continue with virtual Annual Reviews and Personalised Planning meetings, I 

hope that you feel supported by your class teams. If you have any concerns, please 

don’t hesitate to contact your class team via home / school books or using your class 

email addresses.  

 

I hope that you have the opportunity to enjoy your half term break and I look forward 
to seeing everyone in school again as soon as possible. Spring is on its way! 
 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Lorraine Slee 

Head Teacher   
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